
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
March 2025 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Nevada State Education Association (NSEA) and the Reach for the Stars Foundation, 
in partnership with elected leaders and community members, is pleased to offer the 
“Reach for the Stars” scholarship. There are a minimum of 2 scholarships available.   
 
Enclosed you will find the application for the scholarship.  Please feel free to duplicate 
these applications.  We are asking that you distribute these to all qualified candidates.  The 
deadline for applications is April 30, 2025.  Applications are also available online at 
www.nsea-nv.org.  
 
NSEA is excited to reach out to increase the skills and talents of our present and future 
workforce.  The scholarships will be awarded in May of 2025.  If you have any further 
questions, please contact Lisa Toth, Director of Operations, at (702) 733-7330, extension 
5026. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian A. Wallace 
President, Reach for the Stars Foundation 
Vice President, NSEA 

 

http://www.nsea-nv.org/

